
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Deming will, 

at the City Council Meeting on December 10, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council 

Chambers of the John Strand Municipal Building located at 309 S. Gold, hold a Quasi-

Judicial Public Hearing to determine whether the City of Deming should grant a request 

for a variance to allow stacked storage containers for Big O Tires, located at 1715 E. Pine 

Street.   

 

 

       Richard F. McInturff 

       City Administrator 

 

  

Posted:  November 20, 2012 

Published:  November 22, 2012 


